
 
NOTICE 

 
MEETING OF THE 

 
MISSISSIPPI BOARD OF EDUCATION 

 
 
On Tuesday, March 1, 2016, at 9:00 a.m., there will be a Meeting of the 
Mississippi Board of Education to discuss the Mississippi Department of 
Education’s Five-Year Strategic Plan.  
 
The Meeting will be held at Mississippi Public Broadcasting, 3825 
Ridgewood Road, Jackson, Mississippi. 
 
 

Posted:    February 23, 2016 


